
Village of Waynesville 
Public Works Meeting 

November 4th, 2024, 6:00 pm 
 

• Committee members present 
o Mr. Blankenship 
o Mr. Anthony 
o Mr. Gallagher 

• Staff and guests present 
o Chief Copeland 
o Jamie Morely 
o Mayor Issacs 
o Chris Colvin  
o Connie Miller 
o Chris Palser 

The meeting was called to order at 6:04 pm. 

Mr. Anthony motioned to approve the previous meeting minutes; Mr. Blankenship seconded. The 
motion carried. 

Chief Copeland presented the committee with details pertaining to DORA signage and receptacle 
placement. 

The Village maintenance barn has been painted. The two barns match in color, and this 
preventative maintenance will increase the building’s longevity. 

Public Works crews stocked up on stone, crushed gravel, and sand inventory. 

Approximately 150 tons of road salt on hand, with 100 tons on standby. 

The EPA took samples on well #10 

Public Works crews repaired a large pothole on S. Main Street, as well as several minor potholes on 
Fourth Street. 

Fed Excavating has completed the final catch basin on Lytle Rd. 

The Water Department has attached additional cameras and motion sensor lights to the Water 
Distribution Station. 

The Hitachi motor for Well #6 stopped working from iron buildup. A new SME 40hp submersible 
motor was replaced for $7,400.00 

Chief Copeland has been working with Warren County Soil and Water Director, Molly Conley, and 
researching the work on the Hoffman properties at SR 42/SR73, and SR 42/Corwin Ave. 

Leaf collection is going smoothly, and crews are on schedule. Catch basins have been checked and 
cleaned out with the hydro-vac. 

Plow trucks are ready for winter weather. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:37 pm. 


